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WELCOME TO 4th GRADE!!!!! 

We are very excited about teaching your child next year.  During the summer, we 

would like for you to work on some skills with your child to get them better prepared for 

the next school year. Reading is very important throughout a child’s educational career. 

Please try to have your child read 25 to 30 minutes each day. A trip to the local library is a 

great way to have your child choose books that interest him/her. Please also encourage 

your child to keep a summer journal documenting their experiences during their summer 

vacation.  Fourth graders need extra practice in math during the summer. Students should 

know their multiplication and division facts. Math facts can be found on the Freedom web 

site. 

When you are shopping for the new school year, please remember the following 

suggested list of classroom supplies: 

                            Used regularly:

 1) Children’s scissors  

2) Pencil sharpeners with trappers (4 to 

last the year)  

3) color crayons or colored pencils (NO 

markers please) 

4) Pencil bag (no boxes please) 

5) 1 spiral notebooks 

6) 2 packs of 100 Lined Index cards  

7) several glue sticks 

8) several dry erase white board pens 

9) Clear front 2” binder (3 ring binder) 

10)  Ear buds or headphones for 

computers 

11) pack of pencils EACH MONTH 

(sharpened if possible) 

12) a red ball point correcting pen (NO 

markers) 

13) a sock or soft cloth to be used as a 

white board eraser 

14) Homework 3 hole punched twin pocket 

folder to put in their binder (any color or 

picture on it is ok)

 

**Freedom will provide 1 planner for each student each semester that will be placed 

in their 3 ring binder. We will not replace lost planners. 

We hope you have a great summer vacation!!! See you on August 20th!  

Your 4th Grade Teachers☺ 


